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During the Special Meeting of the Freeport Area School District Board of School Directors  

held on Thursday, September 3, 2020, the following agenda items were approved: 
 
 
 
 

Personnel 

The resignation of Melissa M. Stapel, Educational Assistant, effective August 18, 2020. 

The resignation of Marcie L. Marasia, Educational Assistant, effective August 21, 2020. 

The employment of the following paid and volunteer individuals for the District’s Athletics 
Programs during the 2020-2021 school year: 

Michael E. Beale 9th Grade Boys Basketball Coach 
Gage C. Clark Volunteer Boys Basketball Coach  

Janette R. Clark Volunteer Swimming Coach  
Shawn A. Cummings Volunteer Bowling Coach  

Ronald A. Grove 8th Grade Boys Basketball Coach 
Nichole R. Heasley Volunteer Head Swimming Coach 

Daniele M. Livingston Volunteer Bowling Coach  
Thomas J. Livingston Volunteer Head Bowling Coach 

Robert G. Livrone Volunteer Swimming Coach  
Sandra L. Mitchell Volunteer Girls Basketball Coach  

Sheryl M. Schrecongost Volunteer Swimming Coach  
Mark Shemanski Volunteer Girls Basketball Coach  

Brady R.S. Sherrieb Volunteer Boys Basketball Coach  
Stephen D. Shutters Volunteer Girls Soccer Coach  
Shawn W. Stivenson Volunteer Boys Basketball Coach  

Craig W. Swiergol 7th Grade Boys Basketball Coach 
 

Athletics and Activities 

A revised Return to Play Plan.   

Policy 

Adoption of revised School Board Policy No. 237 (Electronic Devices). 

Adoption of revised School Board Policy No. 815 (Acceptable Use of Internet, Computers, and 
Network Resources). 
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Other Business 

A revised Phased School Reopening Health and Safety Plan.  

A contract for educational services with Armstrong School District for the 2020-2021 school year. 

A contract for special education learning support services with Armstrong School District for the 
2020-2021 school year. 

An Intra-district Agreement for Title I Services with the Armstrong School District, for the provision 
of Title I instructional services at non-public schools during the 2020-2021 school year. 

An agreement with Southwood Psychiatric Hospital for academic tutoring services to be provided 
during the 2020-2021 school year. 

Next Meeting 

Thursday, September 10, 2020 – Regular Meeting 
 


